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ANNUAL MEETING PROGRAM BOOK PUBLISHED ONLINE

The online Annual Meeting Program Book is published.

 Start planning your meeting schedule today! More than

 1,000 academic sessions, additional meetings, receptions,

 workshops, and tours will be offered. Most sessions will

 take place at the San Antonio Convention Center, the

 Grand Hyatt, and Marriott Rivercenter and Riverwalk

 hotels.

ADVANCE REGISTRATION RATES END AFTER AUGUST 18

Register today to take advantage of the savings! The Advance Rate is available through

 August 18. After you register, you can make hotel reservations at the special AAR Annual

 Meeting rates.

EMPLOYMENT CENTER OPENS FOR EMPLOYERS ON JULY 25! 

Registration to hold interviews in the Employment Center in San

 Antonio will open July 25. While placing an ad, employers may register

 to conduct interviews in booths in the Convention Center all day

 Saturday, Sunday, and Monday. Private interview rooms will also be

 available for reservation in 3-hour blocks.

"RECOVERY" 12-STEP SUPPORT MEETINGS


AAR is currently seeking active members to help coordinate a new gathering at the Annual

 Meeting geared specifically toward recovering alcoholics, addicts, codependents, and other

 members of like-minded communities.  Responsibilities will include helping to set up and

 schedule the meetings, as well as helping to provide a welcoming space for open discussion

 on various topics related to recovery. These meetings will not be officially affiliated with AA

 or NA but will simply seek to create space for those who desire a clean and sober
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 conference, and for any others who would benefit from such a gathering. If you are

 interested in being a part of this important initiative, please contact Kathleen McMahan,

 kmcmahan@aarweb.org, or Andrew Smith, professor.andy.smith@gmail.com.


 


More information about the 2016 Annual Meeting is being added to the AAR website daily.

 Be sure to check back frequently for important news and tips.
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